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THE WHITE HOUSE 

June 4, 1976 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF 

FROM: JIM CONNOR 

The President reviewed your memorandum of June 4 concerning 
Chairman Madden and Revenue Sharing Hearings and made the 
following notation: 

"Good" 

cc: Dick Cheney 

. . 
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- '-THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN .•. , 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

JUNE 4, 1976 

MR. PRESIDENT 

CHAIRMAN MADDEN SAYS HE WILL RESUME 

RULES HEARINGS ON REVENUE SHARING 

NEXT TUESDAY AND EXPECTS A RULE TO 

BE GRANTED AND FLOOR CONSIDERATION 

TO START ON WEDNESDAY. 

MAX FRIEDERSDORF 




